
Sunday, October 6  Confirmation     11:15 am 

 

Monday, October 7  Mom’s Group with Childcare   10:30 am 

 

Tuesday, October 8  Youth Group      6:00-7:30 pm 

    Crafts and Cards for Hospice 

 

Saturday, October 19  Fall Fest     4-7:00 pm 

 

Sunday, October 20  Breakfast Burrito Fundraiser   11:15 am 

    Voter’s Meeting 

 

Monday, October 21  Mom’s Group with Childcare   10:30 am 

 

Sunday, October 27  Youth Group Olympics   11:15 am 

 

Monday, October 28  CPR Class     6-8:30 pm 

 

Tuesday, October 29  CPR Class     6-8:30 pm 
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Youth Group in October 

Last Chance to Sign up for NYG!! 

Registration for the National Youth Gathering must be postmarked by November 1st! PLEASE LET 

MS. LAUREN KNOW IF YOU PLAN TO ATTEND!   Deadline for making a final decision is      

Sunday, October 27.  If you need more information to make your decision, reach out to Lauren.  Tons 

of information can also be found online at www.lcmsgathering.com. 
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Youth Families: 

Please let Lauren know if you 

would like to help with the 

Breakfast Burrito Fundraiser.  

Items will need to be cooked 

at home and brought in a 

crockpot.  Childcare is also 

needed during the Voter’s 

meeting.   



 

Our Pre-K/Kindy Sunday School Class learning about Jesus through play!  
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There is still time to turn in       

artwork for the T-shirt Fundraiser!  

If you would like to keep working 

on a design or forgot to turn  

something in,  drop it off to        

Ms. Lauren anytime!  For the    

designs that have been submitted, 

shirts will be available for         

purchase in early October.  Keep 

an eye on the bulletin and weekly 

Newsletter for more info! 



Date PreK-K 

9:00 am 

1st-4th 

9:00 am 

Middle School 

9:00 am 

High School 

11:15 am 

October 6 Leah 

Jennie 

Lauren  Tabbie  Britt 

October 13 Lauren 

Venita 

Nicole Kristianna Jason 

October  20 Ashley 

Becca 

Steph Lauren Voter’s Meeting 

No Bible Hour 

October 27 Leah 

Chloe 

Lauren Tabbie Youth Group 

Olympics 

Memorize the Books of  the Bible!! 

From September through December, we will be working on memorizing the Old Testament in Sunday 

School.  From January to May, we will attempt to memorize the New Testament.  I would like to encourage 

parents to have your children work on this at home as well.  It is an important, life-long skill!   There will be 

a treat for those that are able to recite either one or both of the  Testaments.  See Ms. Lauren anytime     

during the week, before or after Sunday School, or even by phone when you think you are ready to recite 

the books!  If you still have your music CD from last fall, you can find songs for helping kids remember the 

names or you can find many resources online.  Have fun with this!   


